
Joan Haight Higgs
Jan. 25, 1929 ~ Feb. 17, 2022

Bill, I am so sorry for your loss. I loved seeing you and Joan walking down the hall at Ashford. I love talking to the

both of you about the Utes and getting your opinion, and then Joan would say, "Oh Bill". I will miss Joan, she was

beautiful, funny, and loved her family, but mostly you. I'm glad I still will get to visit with you. My thoughts are with

you, Lisa (Ashford Receptionist)

    - Lisa Osborne

Dear Steve, Wade and entire family, So sorry for your Loss. I did meet your mother the one time when I came over

to dinner at her house. She was so nice to me . It was a nice dinner and a lot of fun. She seems like an amazing

woman who raised some very fine children. You can be proud! I wish you a lot of peace, Solis, and comfort. May

God be with you! Love and good wishes from Beverly Willardson

    - Beverly K willardson


